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Comments: I do not agree with the proposed directive. Fixed anchors and bolts on climbing routes exist for

safety. They are hard to see to the untrained eye and do not negatively affect the landscape. Removing anchors

and bolts would directly put many climbers at risk. Additionally, requiring authorization from a forest supervisor is

not a sustainable or financially feasible solution. Repair of an unsafe bolt or anchor should not rely on staff, as

this extends the time that a climb is unnecessarily dangerous. 

 


